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Comments: | have serious concerns regarding the proposed changes for the Holland Lake Lodge lease site in
the Flathead National Forest.

| believe that the U.S. Forest Service should complete a thorough environmental review of publicly-owned lands.
There is definitely justification for the completion of an Environmental Impact Statement of the proposed changes
to the Holland Lake Lodge lease site.

Thank you for your consideration.
Suzy Miller



